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Please submit written comments to energystarhomes@energystar.gov no later than December 15, 2023, using this template. Please note that all submitted comments will be posted on the ENERGY STAR website.
Organization Name: 
Respondent Last Name: 
Respondent First Name: 
Comments: 
Proposed ENERGY STAR Pacific Program Requirements
EPA could not identify practical measures that generated savings of at least 10% in homes that did not have an efficient air conditioner serving bedrooms installed. Therefore, EPA is not proposing a pathway to ENERGY STAR certification for homes that are not at least partially air-conditioned.
With high efficiency lighting already required by code, are there other practical measures that EPA could consider that would generate at least 10% savings in homes that are not at least partially air-conditioned?
[Add comments]
Do you believe there are homes being built in Hawaii today that are not at least partially conditioned and would pursue ENERGY STAR certification if a pathway was available? And would the lack of a certification pathway for these homes be problematic for builders in this market?
[Add comments]
For homes that have > 50% air-conditioned occupied space, EPA is proposing that the ENERGY STAR ERI Target for Version 3.2 of the Single-Family New Homes National Program Requirements be met and that the National Rater Design Review Checklist and National Rater Field Checklist be used in lieu of the regional checklists developed for the Pacific & Caribbean. Do you have any feedback on this proposal?
[Add comments]
For multifamily buildings, EPA is proposing that Version 1.2 of the Multifamily New Construction National Program Requirements be used for certification. Do you have any feedback on this proposal?
[Add comments]
Do you have additional general feedback on this topic?
[Add comments]
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